
  NEWSLETTER 19th January 2024 

We started the week with some very  
excited children.  

They all enjoyed playing safely in the freshly fallen 
snow. 



  Year 1 
This week Year 1 have been experimenting with  

hard and soft materials as part of their Science project. 



  Year 3 
This week Year 3 have been experimenting with  
friction by using different surfaces to measure  

distance. 



  Year 5 PE 



  Year 6 
Year 6 have been investigating the size of shadows as 
part of their “light” topic in Science. 



 Art Club 
Art Club have started their designs for the public display 

in Halton Lea Shopping Centre. This years theme is 
“What a Wonderful World” and the children will be  

taking inspiration from the words in the song to  

create St. John Fishers entry. The exhibition will be on 
display from Monday 5th until Thursday 22nd February. 

 



Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR 



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove it. 
Keep up the good work everyone. 

 
KS2 children should be accessing Reading Plus from home for 

at least 30 mins a week (15 mins x 2 is 

 This week our class  
winners are 

Year 5              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner is Lois from Year 5.      
Our Phonics star pupil is  

Sophie from Year 1. 
                               

Well done Lois and Sophie 
 



Our project is recycling hard to  
recycle items. 
 
These include: 
 
• Biscuit wrappers 
• Cracker wrappers 
• Cake wrappers 
 

 

 

Please bring your wrappers into 
class to help us earn points that can 
be converted into cash for the 
school. 
 
 
 

 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
We are pleased to announce the launch of our new 'X'  (Twitter) 
account. 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

Parents evening—6th and 7th February. 

Appointments  will be available to book next week. 

 

Dolce—School Lunches 

There will be a price increase from 1st April to £2.75 per meal. Please also note the 
email sent out from Dolce to allow you to set important balance reminders. 

 

Water Bottles 

Just a reminder that juice is not allowed in water bottles. This is to promote healthy 
teeth. 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=116.3  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=116.3



